The monks were very happy to welcome
Father John Quinn from St. Pius V
Shrine, Lake Zurich, Ill. Father Quinn
was here for the Ordinations which took
place on May 17, 1995.

Father John Rizzo visited the Abbey
recently, and his visit was delightful and
very interesting. Father was on his way
to a Mass assignment.

The Monks are most grateful to the
Seminary Choir of Mater Dei Seminary
of Omaha, Nebraska. The Choir sang for
the Dedication of the Abbey Church. We
were all so pleased at the excellent ren-
dition of Gregorian Chant which the Choir
performed for us.

We would be grateful if you would send
us addresses of possible benefactors.
Send, also, the addresses of persons who
would like to receive this booklet.

Mailing address:
Christ the King Abbey
P. O. Box 1616
Cullman, Alabama 35056-1616

Street address:
Christ the King Abbey
5060 County Road 1635
Cullman, Alabama 35055-1227

Under the Abbey Church there is a full
basement. The monks are now busy at
work completing that area, and should
have it completed before the beginning
of Winter. They are constructing the

various partitions. The monastic kitchen
will move into that part of the building.
This is a rather large area suited not only
for cooking the meals, but also for bread
making and canning. A spacious guest
refectory (dining room); a large monks’
refectory; the Chapter Room (to be used,
when necessary, for receptions); and the
library are planned and are under con-
struction. Thanks to your great generos-
ity, you have PUSHED us out of our
present library. We have to move. The
new library area should house some
40,000 volumes. We are very proud of
our large section of books on Benedictine
history. We are so grateful to you
everyone for all the books you have sent
us. We still welcome books: books suitable
for monastic and conventual and
seminary training. We would also
welcome history, music, classical
literature, fine arts, languages, scientific
and reference books. GOD BLESS YOU
FOR YOUR HELP!!!

HAVE YOU THOUGHT
ABOUT PLACING
CHRIST THE KING
ABBEY
IN YOUR WILL?

Please think about it.
The Incorporated name of the

Abbey is:

St. Francis of Assisi
Roman Catholic Chapel, Inc.
P. O. Box 1616
Cullman, AL 35056-1616
(Tax Exempt)




